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Agenda Item No.  9 
 

Question No. 1 
 
THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
QUESTION IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROTOCOL AGREED BY COUNCIL ON 
5TH MAY, 2010 
 
QUESTION FROM: MR. L. MACK 
 
TO: THE DEPUTY LEADER AND CABINET MEMBER OF SUSTAINABLE PLACES 
 
REDUCING CO2 EMISSIONS 
 
Several hundred people within Bro Morgannwg serve as school governors and 
collectively travel thousands of miles by car on an annual basis to attend their 
governing board and various sub-committee meetings. With reference to its 
previously declared Climate and Nature emergencies and the Project Zero 
Challenge Plan, could the Council outline what steps it will take to encourage school 
governing boards to reduce their collective C02 emissions as well car exhaust and 
tyre particulate pollution by holding as many of these meetings as possible online.  
 
 


